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The week of February 26th- 28th | traveled to Homa Bay, Kenya to teach an organization
about the practices of Farming God's Way. There is a non profit organization, Spring of
Hope International, working on development projects within this county that wanted to start
a program focusing more on agriculture. The purpose of teaching more on agriculture is to
show locals how to better care for their soil to be mare productive with the crops they grow.
| came about travelling to Homa Bay through the FGW training in August where | met
Stephen from Washington, who travels there as well, and David from Kenya who leads the
non profit organization.

The training was split into 2 different communities where we had 3 Kenyan trainers,
Cosmas, Griffin, and Pius, who were able to teach Farming God's Way alongside myself.
Two of us went to one community and two of us went to the other. At both trainings there
were over 70 people in attendance, and | was grateful to see such great involvement and
community interest in the practices! Even the chief got behind what we were doing and
encouraged the participants to implement what they learned. Another highlight of the trip
was being able to see Cosmas do such a great job teaching the groups. Not too long ago,
he was in training to become a Farming God's Way teacher and now he is touching so
many lives. It was very cool to watch him use the knowledge he learned from the FGW
program and reach so many people in the community, he did an awesome job! Overall,
Homa Bay went very smooth and it was a great experience to see the training come full
circle through Gods continual faithfulness.



